
From: Daliah Barrett on behalf of Licensing
To: Felicity Foley
Subject: FW: OBJECT 454-460 West Green Road, Haringey, London, N15 3PT/Noya London Ltd
Date: 10 August 2023 15:19:54

App C – Residents representation
 

From: Robyn > 
Sent: Saturday, July 29, 2023 2:08 PM
To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: OBJECT 454-460 West Green Road, Haringey, London, N15 3PT/Noya London Ltd
 
Good day, 
 
I do not wish my last name to be used unless I am required to appear in court to object to
this licence:
 
Robyn
West Green Road
N15 3PT
 
 
I object entirely. This development has not been ethically conducted and what is worse is
that they have no respect for the law. How will they have respect for their neighbours. On
24 June 2023 they hosted a birthday party that went well into the early hours of the
morning. They have an open-air section that is unbearably loud and, even when the music
is turned down and "doors" are closed, we can hear people shouting and the music
blaring. I have recordings on noise app and in my voice notes app.
 
Another problem I have with this establishment is that there this Application for a
Premises Lincence on their door that has only been on the door either since 26 July 2023
or it has been conveniently concealed behind the black mesh security gate. That is not
sufficient notice to any member of the public to act on. All other mesh security gates of
this establishment have been open almost every day since installed EXCEPT that one. This
is devious, seedy, disrespectful behaviour. The public should have been allowed 31 days to
view it. IF we happened to have seen it on 26 July, we only have 2 days to act because
since then, it has been closed behind the black mesh security gate again.
 
Can I also mention that they have applied for E class status - that your development is on
the basis that they are not to disrespect neighbours with noise, vibrations or fumes, yet
they already have done all of that and haven't officially opened. Yet they are hosting
parties until early morning.
 
So we object. This neighbourhood doesn't need a restaurant come nightclub. It needs
respectful establishments that abide by laws and respect its residents.
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Best wishes,
Robyn


